
January 29, 2021 

Mr. Mark Johnson 
Executive Director/Secretary 
Washington State Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 

Re: Basin Disposal, Inc. - G-118 
Informational Filing 

On behalf of Basin Disposal, Inc. - G-118, I am submitting an informational filing for Item 230, page 30. 
We received a notice from Finley Buttes Landfill notifying that their rates are changing effective March 
1, 2021.  

The check sheet and tariff page is in the attached file:  [BDI Tariff No 94 Revised Tariff Page30_Jan2021 
(Revised 20210129 fa)] 

If there are any questions, please contact me at (509)544-7709. 

Respectfully, 

Francisco Alcala 
Senior Financial Analyst 
Basin Disposal, Inc. 

cc: Darrick Dietrich, Basin Disposal, Inc. 
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